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Friday 29th May 

Hello Reception children. 

I hope you are all well and keeping safe with your families. 

We are starting to open up the school for Reception children again next week.  

Your mummy or daddy might have spoken to you about it. 

I wanted to let you know about who will be teaching you all.  You will be in 

smaller classes with a teacher who will be looking after you and helping you 

with your learning.  I know they are all really looking forward to seeing you. 

Your family will make the decision for you to return to school and if you do not 

come back, there will still be lots of learning to do at home.  You can still send 

in photos of you and your amazing work to school for us to see. 

Here are the teachers that will teaching the children in Reception: 

  

 

 

 

Miss East                     Miss Smart                 Mrs Mackay                  Miss Yates 

I will be sending an e-mail to your family telling you which teacher you will 

have and you scan ee their photograph here. 

All the teachers will make sure you are safe in school.  You can practise 

washing your hands, coughing and sneezing into your arm and using a tissue to 

blow your nose to get ready for coming back to school. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon. 

We have missed you. 

Lots of love 

Ms Westcott                   

    

 


